
Advice # 111 From: Tom Fitzsimmons 

September 25, 2000 

Ms Merilyn Reeves, Chair 
Hanford Advisory Board 
723 The Parkway, Suite 200 
Richland, WA 99352 

Dear Ms. Reeves: 

Thank you for your letter transmitting Hanford Advisory Board Consensus Advice # 111. The advice 
deals with the Department of Energy's contractor performance agreements. 

As this advice is directed primarily to the Department of Energy, let me simply express our appreciation 
for the Board's hard work and attention to this issue. We are grateful for the Board's support for our oft-
stated position that the Department of Energy should align its performance agreements with the 
requirements in the Tri-Party Agreement, and that consultation with the regulatory agencies is one 
important step in developing performance expectations for contractors. 

If you have further questions about our views on the question of performance agreements, please contact 
Mike Wilson, our Nuclear Waste Program Manager. 

Tom Fitzsimmons, 
Director 
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